
Trista E. North, PhD promoted to Professor 
 
The Stem Cell Program is pleased to announce Trista E. North, PhD 
has been promoted to Professor of Pediatrics at Harvard Medical 
School.  Dr. North is a Principal Investigator in the Stem Cell 
Program and Department of Hematology/Oncology at Boston 
Children’s Hospital and Co-Director of the Developmental and 
Regenerative Biology graduate program.  
 
Dr. North received her BA from Bowdoin College in 1996, and PhD 
from Dartmouth College in 2002. Following completion of her 
postdoctoral research in Len Zon’s lab at Boston Children’s 
Hospital, Dr. North established her independent research 
laboratory in 2008 with a focus on Developmental Hematopoiesis. 

She joined the Stem Cell Program at Boston Children’s Hospital in 2018.  She is an active faculty 
member in the Biological and Biomedical Sciences Graduate Program at HMS, the Harvard Stem 
Cell Institute, and Dana-Farber/Harvard Cancer Center Leukemia Program. Dr. North currently 
serves as Treasurer on the Executive Board of the Zebrafish Disease Models Society; she is also 
a member of the Stem Cells and Regenerative Medicine Scientific Committee of the American 
Society of Hematology, and Nominating Committee for the International Society of 
Experimental Hematology. 
 
Please join us in congratulating Trista! 
 
 


